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PRESS RELEASE

International Seminar on New Horizons in Plant Sciences (NHPS 2024)

The Department of Botany, University of Kerala, is organizing an International
Seminar on New Horizons in Plant Sciences (NHPS-2024) at the Karyavattom campus
from May 28thto 30th, 2024. The program aims to provide exposure to research scholars
and students on groundbreaking developments in Plant Science, with a special emphasis
on plant reproductive biology. The technical session of the seminar will include invited
talks and paper presentations. Dr. V. Balakrishnan, Member Secretary of the Kerala
State Biodiversity Board, will inaugurate the function. Dr. Kannan C.S. Warier,
Director, Kerala Forest Research Institute, Peechi, Thrissur, will deliver the keynote
address. Dr. T.K.Hrideek, Managing Director, Oushadi, Thrissur. More than 150 plant
science researchers from all over the country and abroad will attend the conference. For
the smooth conduct of the seminar, an organizing committee was constituted with
Dr.E.A. Siril, Professor & Head, Department of Botany, as convener and Prof.

(Dr.) Shiburaj S. as organizing secretary.
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